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The Minutes of the Public Hearing of the Rural Municipality of Blaine Lake #434 which was held in the RM 
Municipal Office, at 118 Main Street, on Tuesday, July 19, 2022 to deal with the proposed route change 
for the irrigation project as proposed by Aubrey Reban. 
 
Present at the meeting were the following Council Members and Administration:   

Gerry Strelioff - Reeve In Council Chambers 
Michael Chudskov - Division 1 In Council Chambers 
Lee Dolezal - Division 2 In Council Chambers 
Courtney Swystun - Division 3 Absent 
Alan Lavoie - Division 4 In Council Chambers 
Tim Stupnikoff 
Glenn Lamontagne 
Alan Tanchak 
Linda Klimm                

- 
-  
- 
-     

Division 5 
Division 6 
Asst. Admin 
Administrator 

In Council Chambers 
Absent 
In Council Chambers 
In Council Chambers 
 

The public hearing was called to order by Reeve Strelioff at 10:07 AM. 
 
The public hearing was conducted with Reeve Gerry Strelioff directing the public hearing to allow the 
persons present to address Council either in favour of or against the proposed route change for the 
irrigation project. 
 
There was a total of 2 people in attendance at the public hearing along with 1 written submission and all 
were opposed to the proposed route change and the irrigation project itself.  Common concerns included 
the proximity to their homes, the type and size of motor and the overall noise level, if the motor would 
be running at all hours, and whether rupture could occur.  Council thanked everyone for attending the 
public hearing and informed them that they would consider their input with respect to the proposed route 
change. 
 
The public hearing was closed by Reeve Gerry Strelioff at 10:25 AM. 
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